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11th January 2024 
 

 

Dear Broadwater Primary School,  

  

NON UNIFORM DAY – WEAR SOMETHING COLOURFUL 

Friday 19th January 2024 - Supporting Chestnut Tree House 
 

We are excited to announce a special event at our school that not only adds a splash of 

colour to our day but also supports a meaningful cause.  On Friday 19th January 2024, 
we will be hosting a Non-Uniform Day where pupils are encouraged to wear something 

colourful, bringing vibrancy and cheer to our school community.  

  

The purpose of this colourful day extends beyond the joy of wearing bright outfits.  We 

are partnering with the Chestnut Tree House association to raise funds for their vital 
work in supporting children with life-shortening conditions and their families. Chestnut 

Tree House are one of our locally chosen charities to support this academic year and 

they will be coming to talk about their work in an assembly.   

  

To participate, we kindly request each pupil to bring in a donation (minimum of £1) on 

the day.  Every contribution, no matter the size, will make a difference in the lives of 
those who need it most.    

  

If you're curious to learn more about the incredible work of Chestnut Tree House, 

please visit their website: https://www.chestnut-tree-house.org.uk/.  There, you'll 

find details about their mission, the impact they make, and how your support can 
positively affect the lives of children facing serious illnesses.  

  

We appreciate your support in making this event a success and look forward to seeing a 

burst of colour at our school.  

  
Thank you for your generosity and enthusiasm.  

  

Kind regards,  

School Council and Mr Bone  

https://www.chestnut-tree-house.org.uk/

